
Hello all!  I hope that Janu-

ary has found you healthy, 

your outlook is up, and you 

are glad that 2020 is over!  

As we move into the first part 

of 2021, it is also closing out 

the VFW year, we are half-

way through, and we are sit-

ting very good in our stand-

ings for All State and All 

American.  We still have a lit-

tle ways to go, but we got this.  

I would ask each of you, to 

participate in things that you 

can.  Sometimes, as we have 

seen this past year, we are 

finding ourselves shut in at 

home, or just not going out 

very much.  That is all well 

and good some of the time, 

January and Beyond 

        Happenings at the Post 

Feb 4:  Post Meeting 
6:30 joint/7:00 PM 
Membership meetings. 

Feb 13:  Department 
Council meeting (our 
post) 12-2 PM 

Feb 16:  Planning Ses-
sion 6:00 PM 

Feb 20:  District 5 
Meeting (our post) 
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Special points of interest: 

 Happenings at the Post 

 Post Officers 

 Disaster Relief 

 Riders Group 

 Bingo 

  Disaster Forms 

  Bobby D Ride Picutres 

 

 

 

“THE BEST WAY 
TO GET START-
ED IS TO QUIT 
TALKING AND 
BEGIN DOING.” 
– WALT DISNEY 

but, you really need to get out 

and do something.  So, why not 

come do it with your fellow Veter-

ans?  Participation is always 

good for the soul, and it benefits 

others as well. 
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Commander’s Corner 

Hello everyone. I hope every one is healthy and doing 

well. Id like to challenge each of us to check on some 

one you haven’t seen in a while. Between hurricanes, 

health issues and Covid 19, it is easy to be drug 

down. So please make it a point once a week to 

check on some one you haven’t seen or heard from in a while. I hap-

py to report that construction on our post home should begin within 

the next 2 weeks. The insurance finally came through with a sub-

stantial payment. I’m not sure about y’all, but I know I am definitely 

tired of seeing our post in disrepair. If there is any thing we can do 

for any of you please let us know. Your command group is here to 

serve ya’ll. Be blessed.  

 

Josh Morgan, Commander 

Jr Vice Commander’s Corner 

Hey everyone, I really want to thank everyone that helped 

with the Bobby D ride know that I really appreciate all the 

hard work and to everyone who showed up , thank you. 

Now that we are officially over the holidays we can finally 

get back in the swing of things. We have a few events 

coming up soon and we will be hosting a few at our post. Since we are con-

tinuing to renovate still I want everyone to know that the house committee 

is working diligently to get us back up and better than before. Once again 

thank you everyone and I hope to see ya’ll at our next event.  

Jr Vice Commander Jeremy Golden  
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"Honor to the soldier and sailor everywhere, who 

bravely bears his country’s cause. Honor, also, to 

the citizen who cares for his brother in the field and 

serves, as he best can, the same cause" Abraham 

Lincoln  

That's our Job now, caring for our Brothers and Sis-

ters in the field! So I challenge you to help a Soldier or Veteran! 

Doesn't matter what it is.... big or small!  Show them why this Or-

ganization exists and we will be blessed with more Members and 

help then we could dream of! I know we all have our own lives and 

stuff going on but it's still up to us to step up and take care of our 

Vets and our Community! Let's make them want to be a part of 

something great!  

Ok I'm done with the motivational Speak.  Let's talk about up-

coming events The Department has asked us to host their Council 

Meeting 13Feb ultimately that means we will be cooking for 

around 60-100 People. I will definitely need help! We are also host-

ing the District's Awards ceremony/Meeting on 24 April and same, 

around 60-100 people we are cooking for! I appreciate all that y'all 

do! I honestly and truly do.... But let's not get complacent and get 

the "Only Beer and Bingo" Stigma stuck to us.... We are so much 

more! I would also like to mention the State CMDR has issued a 

membership challenge to Recruiters (ProTip: Everyone is a Recruit-

er). The Top 9 Recruiters from Feb1-March31 will receive a Char-

tered Fishing trip w/Lodging! I plan on being there! Do you?  

 

Shane Fowler, Quartermaster  
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On Thursday, August 27, 2020, a devastating Category 4 Hurricane 
made landfall in Cameron, LA. The destruction from this hurricane is un-
believable. We are working diligently to get Disaster Relief out to our 
members and their families that have been affected by this tragedy.    

On Friday, August 28, 2020, a letter was sent to our National Command-
er requesting Disaster Relief Funds from National to assist our members 
affected by this Natural Disaster. CiC Hal Roesch was in the area the 
weekend of September 4th-6th to tour and meet with our members to 
access the damage and assist where we can.  Our Departments Disas-
ter Relief Fund is at $9360.00. We have around 3,700 members in the 
Districts that were affected by Hurricane Laura.  

If any of our Members would like to donate to the Disaster Relief fund 
they may do so by sending a Check to Department Headquarters 
(10185 Mammoth Ave. Baton Rouge, LA 70814). Be sure the check is 
made payable to VFW Department of LA and earmarked for Disaster 
Relief. We appreciate any donations received as they will go towards 
helping our Members in Disaster Declared Areas anyway that we can. 

 

See Page 6 and 7 for form.  Fill out and bring with to the Post to expedite the pro-
cess. 

 

 

If you are a member of our Department that has been affected by Hurri-
cane Laura, you may apply for Disaster Relief by filling out the applica-
tion and bring to the Post 13 FEB, 9:00AM -12:00 PM or 2:00-4:00 PM. 

*Bring the completed form on 13 FEB, 0900-1200; or 1400-1600 

Disaster Relief 



Bingo 
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 We 

need bin-

go callers 

and work-

ers asap. 

We will be 

holding a 

class on calling some-

time next week! 

From the VFW Riders Group 

The 2020³ Bobby D 

Poker Run was a 

huge success! The 

Riders Group would 

like to Personally 

thank every Mem-

ber/Auxiliary that 

Stepped up and 

helped us! We were 

able to raise enough 

to make a $1500 Do-

nation to the VMS 

Program! On top of 

all that, We: had fun, 

got our belly's full, 

got to ride our Motor-

cycles and nobody 

got hurt! Cant ask for 

much more than 

that!  

Bam-Bam  
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#Post Pride Bobby D Ride 

Louisiana 23 January 2021 
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#Post Pride Bobby D Ride 

Louisiana 23 January 2021 
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#Post Pride Bobby D Ride 

Louisiana 23 January 2021 



Commander:  Joshua Morgan 

Auxiliary President:  Sonja Lambert 

Post Secretary:  Mary Gibson 

337-463-3977 

 

 

LOOK FOR OUR FACEBOOK PAGE!  

https://www.facebook.com/VFW.Post3619/?epa=SEARCH_BOX  

AND WEBSITE 

http://vfw3619.org  

 

VFW Post 3619 

1115 Hwy 27 South 

DeRidder, LA 70634 

Points of Contact 

No One Does More For Veterans 

than the VFW! 

https://www.facebook.com/VFW.Post3619/?epa=SEARCH_BOX
http://vfw3619.org/

